Radcliff Middle School

Site Based Council Minutes

November 4, 2009

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, November 4, 2009, at 4:00 in the Media Center.

Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Garced seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Garced seconded.
Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell, Lindsey Garced and Steve McCullough.

Policies:  There were no new policies.

Planning:  The Council will review the CSIP at the December meeting.

Budget:  Ms. McGray informed the council that the Title I budget was not cut this year and is $51,747.00. After discussing the uses for the budget, it was agreed that 35% would be spent for technology and instruction, 25% would be used for PD, 10% for textbooks, 10% for parental involvement 10% for instructional materials and 10% on salaries.  Ms. Abell made a motion to approve the budget and Ms. Abell seconded.  The motion passed.
Student Achievement:  One of our students won the Peace Poster for our area.  Her poster will be submitted to a regional competition.

SWIS Report:  The council reviewed the SWIS Report.  Ms. McGray told the council that office referrals were averaging 5 per week.  Overall the referrals for October are down from the first two months of school.

New Business:  Ms. McGray reported that there has been a change in our Assist Team.  We will now have one person, Tammy Stevens, assigned to our school daily.  Dr. Byrd will also be here to meet with the teachers and observe, but less often, since she is now assigned to several schools.
Upcoming Site based Council Meeting:  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, December 2, 2009.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Ms. Garced seconded.  The meeting ended at 4:55.
